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ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE16th JUDICIAL CIRCUIT COURT OF MISSOURI - NON-PARTISAN JUDICIAL COMMISSION ELECTION

To all eligble attorneys - You are hereby notified that an election for the 16th Judicial Circuit Court of Missouri Non-Partisan Judicial Commission will be held on Saturday, November 7, 2015.  The election will be conducted electronically and voting will begin on Friday, October 16, 2015.  Details regarding the vote will be electronically mailed to those eligible to vote at a later date.  

If you wish to be placed on the ballot as a candidate, you must submit a nominating petition and biographical sketch to the Office of Jeffrey A. Eisenbeis, Court Administrator for the 16th Judicial Circuit Court of Missouri.

The Court Administrator must receive all completed nominating petitions on or before 5:00 p.m., Thursday, October 8, 2015.

For additional information and nominating petition requirements, please refer to Supreme Court Rule 10.



Jeffrey A. Eisenbeis
Court Administrator,
16th Judicial Circuit Court of Missouri
